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SR 586 (Curlew Road) Repaving from Fisher Road to Talley Drive/69th Street 436486-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits From Fisher

Road to Talley
Drive/69th
Street

Project Start November 2018
Length .5 miles
City Palm Harbor
County Pinellas
Road Curlew Rd

SR 586
Construction
Cost

$936,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2019

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Amon Webb
  727-575-8300
  Amon.Webb@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS ACCEPTED ON MARCH 7, 2019. 

This project will repave SR 586 (Curlew Road) from east of Fisher
Road to east of Talley Drive/69th Street in Pinellas County.

Lane closures will take place during daytime and nighttime hours. 

Access to driveways and side streets will be maintained.

Construction is scheduled to start in November 2018 and is
expected to finish in the spring of 2019.


